
 
 

3417 Canton Road, Ste 302 
Marietta, GA 30066 

470-305-1233  
 

March 18, 2021 
 
Mr. Hector Lopez 
Lopez Construction 
 
 
Dear Hector, 

This letter is to sincerely thank you on behalf of Tammi and myself for the work you completed on the 
complete remodel of our kitchen and master bathroom.  Your team was spectacular, and we especially 
appreciated the personal given by you and Octavia.  We absolutely could not be more pleased! 
 
Tammi loves everything and even all these months later will occasionally walk by the cabinets, or tile 
and glass shower, or the backsplash and comment about how much she loves it!  That is high praise, 
brother!  She never once has said, “I wish we’d done this differently”!  That’s unbelievable! 
 
Thank you so much for the work you and your team did making my wife happy!  I’ll be forever grateful! 
 
 
With tremendous gratitude, 
 
 
 
Len Nelms, CPA 
Fair Tax Solutions LLC 
 
 


